

mayor@westalliswi.gov 414.302.8292

September 3, 2019

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Subject: New Member Appointment - Library Board

Dear Common Council Members:

This letter is to inform you that I am appointing Mr. Ray Turner as a member of the West Allis Library Board. He replaces Ms. Konkol, who resigned, and his three-year term will expire on July 1, 2022. Mr. Turner's Application Form is attached.

Your confirmation of this appointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Van Joump

Mayor

DD: jfw Attachment

MYR\CMTES\TURNER.LIB